








ITEM #3.2

d

From: District 5

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 9:03 AM

To: Clerk/BOS

Subject: FW: City and County tax revenue sharing agreement

From: Marilyn Mathew <mym6®@juno.com>

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 8:44 PM

To: District 5 <district5@fresnocountyca.gov>

Subject: City and County tax revenue sharing agreement

CAUTION!!I - EXTERNAL EMAIL - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK L
Report Suspicious

12/16/2024
To: Nathan Magsig,

This is just a short note to express our disgust with the
latest turn of events regarding SEDA. The lack of notice, of the city
and county developing and voting on a tax revenue agreement, is
unprecedented. While we would prefer to voice our opposition at
tomorrow's board meeting in person, this 11th hour maneuver has left us
with prior commitments that can't be ignored.

We don't have the intention of rehashing the numerous short
falls of the city's SEDA proposal here. They are numerous, and the
manner in which the city has ignored to inform or address them, speaks
volumes on how inadequate the SEDA plan is.

Are we destined to accept SEDA, with the inhabitant's
voices being the only ones not heard? Now is the time to stop the
"business as usual" in the city and county government, which has allowed
growth to occur only at the approval of a few select individuals.

We are asking you to do everything in your power to halt
these proceedings. At least allow the public to be notified and let
them voice their opinions.

Thank you,

Michael and Marilyn Mathew

P.S. Please share our concerns with the entire Board of
Supervisors.






was released last year. SEGA now SEDA has been in the works for eighteen years. Until the EIR is complete, approved and looks like
SEDA is actually moving forward it seems premature to include "Annexations that occur within the City’s Southeast
Development Area” in the proposed tax sharing MOU between the County of Fresno and the City of Fresno.

| respectfully request consideration of Agenda Item 7.2 - Memorandum of Understanding between the County of Fresno
and the City of Fresno, be delayed until the fiscal impact to Fresno County taxpayers can be determined and the public
has time to read and make comments to the Fresno County Board of Supervisors.

Thank you,

Elizabeth Sandberg






































































































































